
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:   April 30, 2019 
 
To:   Homeowners and Contractors 
 
From:  Jody Haourt, Road Supervisor 
  
Re:   Oversize Load Moving Permits 
 

 
This memo is to advise you that the Town has imposed a charge for the 
above permit.  As of May 1, 2019, the fee will be $75 per application or 
$200 for an annual application. All fees must be paid prior to receiving 
approval. 
 
The attached package contains the permit, list of requirements, and an 
excerpt of By-law 2019-30 pertaining to the fees. Please review the new 
form and the new requirements carefully as parts have changed. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Jody 
Haourt at 705-549-7992 or by email at jhaourt@penetanguishene.ca.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
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